
NOOR INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY 
 

BOARD MEMBER VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
03/21/2023 

 
The Board of Directors of the Noor International Academy has 1 vacancy for the Board of 
Directors for term expiring on February 16, 2026. Interested candidates must be the age of 21 
or over, must be a US Citizen, a resident of the State of Michigan, and has excellent 
communication skills in the English language skills, computer skills are a plus, committed to 
the Academy’s vision and mission, must be able to attend Board meetings once a month, attend 
board training as required by the Authorizer, and may not have business interest to be employed 
at HES or the Academy.  
 
Application time: March 21, 2023 – April 21, 2023 

Term: As may be approved by the Authorizer or thru February 16, 2026 
 
To be considered, you must:   
1. Complete a Board Member Application via email or fax 
2. Complete an Interview Process  
3. Have a clear reference & Criminal Background Check 
 
Parents & Community Members who are interested, please contact the Academy at (313) 565-
0718 or e-mail info@hesedu.com to obtain a Board Member Application and for more 
information.  

 


